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IDI Annual Conference 2019 
 

30 Years of Decontamination 
 
 

Delegate Registration Information 
 

Red Cow Moran Hotel, Dublin, 7th & 8th November 2019 
 

Closing date for registration with full payment is Friday 1st November 2019 
 

Individual delegate registration costs 
 

IDI Members: €80 
Non IDI Members: €100 

 
There is a special early bird registration rate for IDI members 

€65 paid in full by 27th September 2019 
(Please note the early bird offer is NOT available with the pay on the day option. This fee must be paid in full by the 

27th September) 
 

Symposium and social evening with food and drinks being held on the 7th November  
 

Please complete the online registration form at www.deconidi.ie 
 

Payment Details: 
 

Cheques:  To be made payable to IDI and sent by post to: Suzanne Hannon, CSSD 
Manager, Bon Secours Hospital, Glasnevin Hill, Glasnevin, Dublin 9 

 
Bank Transfer: Where the bank transfer is being made from an account different to the name 

you are registering for the conference with, or if the payment is being made for 
more than one person, please clearly indicate the names of the delegates in the 
comments/notes section of the transfer. 

 
Irish Decontamination Institute 

   Bank of Ireland 
   IBAN: IE94BOFI90003339743055  

BIC: BOFIIE2D 
 

Payment on  
the day:  We will accept payment on the day by cash or card. However please be mindful 

of registering with this payment option without full commitment to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

http://www.deconidi.ie/
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Hotel Reservations There is a discounted room rate for anyone wishing to stay at the hotel 
on the Thursday evening. Please use the discount code 2032235 when 
booking to avail of this rate. There are only a certain number of rooms 
available at this rate so we recommend to book early. 
www.redcowmoranhotel.com  

 
   Rates: €129 Single B&B 
    €139 Double B&B 
    €149 Triple B&B (number of triple rooms is limited)  
 
For any further information or queries on the conference please contact 
irishdecontaminationinstitute@gmail.com. We very much look forward to seeing you in 
November. 

http://www.redcowmoranhotel.com/

